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October 14, 2022 

The University of New Mexico-Valencia Campus 

Advisory Board 

Notice of Potential Quorum 

November 1, 2022 

4-5pm 

A potential quorum of the UNM-Valencia Advisory Board members may 

occur on the date, time and location listed in this notice. Three or more 

members may attend the event on November 1, 2022. This gathering will 

not be an official meeting, there will be no agenda, and no votes or 

official actions will be taken by the Advisory Board at 280 La Entrada Rd., 

Los Lunas, N.M., 87031. For any additional information, please contact the 

Office of the Chancellor at 505.925.8540.  

Notice of Potential Quorum: Meet the Advisory Board 


